Dear Director of Schools and Board,

Black Oak wishes to declare surplus old basketball uniforms. Our intent is to sell declared surplus uniforms to students and fans to offset the cost of purchasing new Black Oak basketball uniforms for the 2017-2018 basketball season.

Sincerely,

Brian Moffitt Black Oak Boys Basketball Coach

Dear Director of Schools and Board,

Hillcrest, Lake Road, Black Oak and Ridgemont football programs wish to declare surplus old Obion County Junior Rebel football uniforms. Our intent is to sell declared surplus uniforms to students and fans to offset the cost of purchasing new football uniforms each county school for the 2017 football season.

Sincerely,

Brian Moffitt Black Oak Football Coach